
Class 3 Newsletter – Autumn Term – 2nd December 2022 

Our Christian value this week is- 

Peace 

 

This Week 
The children have been learning about evaporation in our 
Science work and have written both a prediction and a 
conclusion relating to an investigation we set up in class. We 
have been learning more about Jesus spreading light into the 
lives of others, and exploring how artists represent this in 
Nativity pictures. We have continued looking at multiplication 
and division in our Maths work. 

Contact 
Class 3 has an Open Door every Tuesday at 3.20pm until 

3:40pm – please come along and ask any questions you may 
have. 

If there is an issue with your child, please contact me in the first 
instance; either catch me on the Lea Road gate in a morning or 

e-mail me at r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

Celebration   

Christian Value –   Millie for always being a good friend and getting on in class in a peaceful      
way. 

Class Superstar –  Wiktoria for being super brave and resilient as she has worked so hard, despite feeling poorly 

Writer of the Week-  Georgia Pettit for improving so much in her written work 

Well done to Leon, Ethan and Tom who received the certificates last week. I am super proud of you all! 

 

Dates and Information for the upcoming festivities in school  
 
St Christopher’s Church are holding their annual ‘Christmas Tree Light Switch On’ on Monday 
5th December at 6pm. It would be lovely to see as many of you there as possible to support this      

 Church community event with our friends from St Christopher’s. 
 

Wednesday 7th December – Tombola and Cake Sale. Please send in cake donations with your child on either the 6th or 7th 
December. Children can bring a maximum of £5 to spend on Cakes and Tombola. 

 
Christmas Raffle – tickets will be sold in class between the 12th and 16th December at £1 a strip 

Lots of prizes to be won – the draw will take place on Friday 16th December. Please send money in a named envelope if 
you would like to purchase tickets. If you win alcoholic prizes, these will need to be collected by an adult from the school 

office. 

Thursday 15th December – ALL KS2 children will need to bring a packed lunch as it is the KS1 Christmas Party and Lunch 

 
Monday 19th December – KS2 Christmas Lunch and Party Day – children can come to school in 

appropriate party clothes 
Please send the Christmas Lunch letter back to school if your child will require a Quorn alternative or is 

bringing a packed lunch 
 

Early closure on the 20th December at 2pm. School will reopen on Wednesday 4th January @8:45am 
 

As this is my last newsletter of the year, we would like to take the opportunity to wish you and your family 
a Merry Christmas and blessings for a happy New Year. 

Mrs Bolton, Mrs Morris, Mrs Salisbury and Miss Wilson 
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